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I am writing in opposition to LD 1881. Maine is experiencing an opioid crisis and developing a 
marijuana crisis. As I have stated to local officials, marijuana is still illegal at the federal level 
and remains a schedule I drug (i.e. no medical use with likelihood of abuse/addiction). My tax 
dollars should not cover marijuana use nor should employers feel obligated to cover such a 
substance or tolerate its usage among employees. 
Maine is sinking into drug addiction and substance use disorders fueled by politicians who 
routinely weaken the restrictions and reduce penalties.
LD 1881 Ought Not Pass 


